Minutes of Public Safety Meeting April 1, 2021

Greg Bunch called the meeting to order at 10:04 am

Other members present were Rich Sullivan, Chuck Garasic, Brian Kern, and Steve Smith.

Public Comment: There were no members of the Public attending.

Future Public Safety meetings: Todd reminded the Board that there are future meeting scheduled on July 1 and October 7, 2021

Todd introduced Kim Swartz and welcomed her. She will act as the Assistant to the Police Dept as well as her other current duties with the Township.

Todd Taylor gave his Police Department report. At the end of his report a motion was made to give Chief Taylor permission to explore options for recruitment of qualified police officers to fill staff vacancies.

MSA (motion made, seconded, and approved)

Fire Chief, Mike Davidson made his Fire Department report. In addition to his report, he advised the Board that he is looking to replace the current First Responder Vehicle and that this action has already been approved by the Supervisors. He hopes to have a new vehicle by the end of the summer.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:28 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Smith, Secretary